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TRADING HALT

At the request of Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited (the “Company”), trading 
in the shares of the Company on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock 
Exchange”) will be halted with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 1 June 2017, pending the release of 
an inside information announcement of the Company. Further announcement will be made by 
the Company as and when appropriate in accordance with The Rules Governing the Listing of 
Securities on the Stock Exchange.
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